NOTICE TO PATIENTS
DISCLOSURE OF PHYSICIAN OWNERSHIP

Please carefully review the information contained in this notice.

1. Mark Artusio, M.D., and Steven Brand, M.D., are owners of Thomas Johnson Surgery Center, LLC.

2. You have the right to choose the provider of your health care services. Therefore, you have the option to use a health care facility other than Thomas Johnson Surgery Center, LLC. 

3. You will not be treated differently by your physician if you choose to obtain health care services at a facility other than Thomas Johnson Surgery Center, LLC. 


If you have any questions concerning this notice, please feel free to ask your physician or any representative of Thomas Johnson Surgery Center, LLC. We welcome you as a patient and value our relationship with you. 

